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Dear Sirs

As a resident of Cawston I wish  to record my objections to the latest Highway Intervention Scheme proposed
by Vattenfall Norfolk Boreas.  The scheme as propsed will send 100s of HGVs through the narrow centre of our
village at great danger to pedestrians, many of them school children.  This is unacceptable and I urge you to
reject this proposal.

I am certainly not against a national infrastructure for the power network and, of course, it has to affect
someone. However the issues relating to Cawston specifically arise from an initial questionable decision to
locate a staging site for the works in perhaps one of the most inaccessible parts of Norfolk for HGVs.  A simple
relocation from the Salle area to perhaps adjacent to the Reepham Road (which the route runs parallel to for part
of the way) would resolve all of the issues.

Yours faithfully

Colin Jarry-Ryan




